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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Holland Lake Lodge  project. I have

recreated on Holland Lake for many years , it is a special place.  While improvements to the existing historic

lodge seems reasonable as long as it is done in a way that blends in with the historic site, the expansion as

proposed is too large and will have serious negative impacts to the ambience of the area. 

The expansion and increased use will likely have significant impacts on key wildlife species that use the area

such as nesting loons and grizzly bear. 

This project as proposed  warrants  a thorough environmental analysis as it has the potential to negatively affect

a lake that many hold dear. 

 

Thanks again for the opportunity 

Brian Manning


